
It’s Official 

“Hooray!”  As of January 16, 2014 we have had the contract for the Automated Service Plan 
project signed and delivered.   This means that we are on our way for this project to become a 
reality.  Kickoff meetings with the vendor (Harmony) will take place in February. 
 

“With this contract signing we can now get this Train out of the station. We are on our 
way with the design, development and implementation of this new system with a completion goal 
of January 2015.  This is an exciting time for all involved to be part of a project that will 
improve the efficiency and effectiveness of Senior and Disabilities Services!” 

 
                   -Keith Burke 

                                                        Automated Service Plan Project Manager 
 


